Mail sent to Hon’ble Chief Justice on 30.4.2020 by CIVIC

To the kind attention of Hon'ble Chief Justice:

Respected Sir,

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of CIVIC Bangalore, I  thank you immensely for taking note of our email below and issuing orders to set up the Ward  Disaster Management  (WDM) Cells in all 198 wards of Bengaluru.  BBMP has set up the WDM Cells and the Zonal Commissioners have issued circulars to all Ward Committee Secretaries regarding the composition of the WDM Cells and also their roles and responsibilities.  However, the circulars do not require the WDM Cells to conduct surveys to create a data-base of the vulnerable and needy migrant and other workers and the homeless in their wards and put the data in public domain or furnish it to this Hon'ble High Court, which is what was intended in your Order.  

If there is a data-base and a helpline at every ward level publicised on BBMP's website, any citizen can point out if any of the needy or homeless have been left out.  The needy can also call the helpline and submit their grievances if they have failed to receive any benefits.  It is the experience of many activists that the general helplines set up at state level are often unreachable or unresponsive as the demand on them may be too huge.  There will be lesser demand if there is a helpline at every ward level and the responsiveness of the system will also be better.  We humbly request you to issue suitable directions in this regard in the interest of justice.

Thanking you.

Yours respectfully,

Kathyayini Chamaraj
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